
Senator, 

 

Please vote yes on this bill.  

 

No medical should be denied to any person with diabetes!  

 

A monitor can save lives and that should be the focus of the medical industry and insurance 

industry!  

 

 

On a side note the AG of ND should not be able to deny out of state treatment for those on 

medicaid or medicare! 

 

No treatment should be denied by any insurance company operating in ND if they cannot show 

peer review research that it does not work!  

 

Thank you, 

 

--  

Mitchell S. Sanderson 
 


